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Hello Quilters! 
 

Hope you had a great July. Mine was busy, busy, busy with out of town guests and the 
Fourth of July.  I am so ready to get back to my normal routine so I can finally do some 

sewing…plus I have two quilting deadlines coming down. (I keep saying that but know 
that I best get busy…and quickly!) 
 

Speaking of July, our Quilters University was a great success.  We had six tables which 

were full at every rotation.  Thanks to our fabulous teachers - Cheri McDowell, Miyo 
Inouye-Kretsch, Candice Dalton, Dot Demmin, Diana White, Marlene Oaks and Ellen 

French.  They were all beautifully prepared and taught like true professionals.  We are 

blessed to have so much rich talent in our guild. 
 

Well, August is here and the kids are going back to school…seems like it gets earlier every 

year.  Our August meeting is our annual sew in for philanthropy.  We will have kits to 

work on, bindings to be sewn, machine quilting to be done and we need every one to 
pitch-in, in order to get the job done.  Please come.  Bring your machines, irons extension 

cords, and regular sewing notions.  If you can’t bring your machine, just bring yourself as 
there will be plenty of tasks other than sewing that need to be done. 
 

At our June meeting two members of our sister guild, Inland Empire Quilters Guild of Co-

rona, pledged to help us with our pillowcase drive for U. S. Vets.  I am pleased to tell you 
that they gifted us with 37 pillowcases.  I don’t have a final count from Diana but I be-

lieve that we have met our goal.  That said, there will always be a need for them so if you 
are working on some please don’t stop.  Keep bringing pillowcases to the meetings.  

Quilters are the best, most giving people I know, and I am proud to be associated.  

Thank you all for your giving hearts - know that you are lovingly touching the destitute 
lives of those men who put themselves in harm’s way to keep us safe.  You go, girls!  

 
One last thing before I go, I want to let you know that we are losing Mark Joost.  He is 

moving to Orange County and leaving our guild.  He will be at our August meeting, so 

please make sure to bid him a fond farewell.  Mark has been a giver and server from the 
day he joined Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild.  We love him and are going to miss him. 
 

See you soon…stay cool and keep the pedal to the metal! 
 

Shirley 
 

 

sebrown236@gmail.com      951.210.0560 

mailto:sebrown236@gmail.com
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Opportunity Quilt 

 

Time is getting short!  We have only the August and September guild  

meetings for you to get your opportunity quilt ticket stubs in with the 

$20.00.  The opportunity quilt will be awarded at the quilt show 

on October 3rd.  If you put your tickets in a secure spot, it is now time 

to search for them.  Be sure to see me at one of the next two meet-

ings to turn in the money and ticket stubs or mail them to me if you 

are unable to attend the meetings.  Good luck winning the quilt.  

Gloria Bachmann    
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REMINDER:  We are not having Show & Tell at the August 
meeting. 

 
Dot Demmin and Linda Duhe 

951-461-2443 

Show and Tell Charm Squares 

 

There will be no charm sure table at the meeting this 

month, so please call Diana Short to sign up for participa-

tion in September.  You must sign up in advance 

to participate.  The theme for September is Oriental fabric.  

 

For more information CALL Diana Short 805-312-5303   

REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE 

 

OCTOBER WORKSHOP:   You don’t want to miss it - Lenore Crawford will be teaching us how to use fusible and paints 
to enhance our quilting skills.  The workshop will be a two day event, members $60 and guests $80.  I am looking for-

ward to learning more on how to enhance and make my quilts more original in this workshop.  
 

Please email me at terribarrysews@gmail.com if you’d like more information.  You can view Lenore’s work at http://

www.lenorecrawford.com/ 
 

All speaker workshops are $30 per session for members, $40 per session for guests.  Workshops start at 10 am and end 

at 4 pm unless otherwise specified.  Supply list are available at meetings and are emailed to those signed up prior to the 

date of the workshop.  

For more information contact Terri Barry. 

Workshops 

MEN WANTED!!! 

 

We will need men to help hang ropes throughout Old Town 

on Friday, Oct 2 starting at 5:00 p.m. or as soon as they can get 

there.  Please rally those husbands, sons and grandsons.  The high 
schoolers can earn community service hours for this, too.  We are 

usually finished by 7:00 - 7:30 p.m.  

tel:805-312-5303
mailto:terribarrysews@gmail.com
http://www.lenorecrawford.com/
http://www.lenorecrawford.com/
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October 3 is the date to save!  It will be our 17th annual Old Town Temecula Outdoor Quilt Show, from 10:00 a.m. - 
4:00 p.m.  This is a major event for Old Town.  The city and merchants are very supportive of us. 

 

Please turn in your quilt display forms to Gail Ledbetter, Ellen French or any quilt show committee member at the Au-
gust guild meeting.  You can also snail mail them to Gail at 32173 Jubilee Rd., Winhcester, CA 92596 or email 

to: gailledbetter@hotmail.com.  Please try to turn in your forms on time.  Assigning everyone a place to hang quilts is a 
big, time consuming job.  Your large and small auction quilts with their forms are due at the September meeting.  All 

forms are on the guild website and attached to this newsletter. 

 
We hope every guild member will display quilts in the show.  They will all look beautiful hanging on various buildings, 

railings and balconies throughout Old Town.  Please feel free to display quilts you've shown before.  If you have a Leora 
Raikin African Folklore Embroidery piece please display it as Leora is our featured quilter this year. 

 
Our small quilt silent auction is from 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. in front of Cafe Daniel and the Antique Faire.  The large 

quilt live auction will be in the theater courtyard at 1:00 p.m., our featured quilter is in the mercantile building right off 

the theater courtyard and the vendors will be in the conference center at the Temecula Civic Center. 
 

Patricia Ogden and Gail Ledbetter will be circulating at the August guild meeting with volunteer sign-up sheets.  This 
show is a big fundraiser for us and brings a lot of business to the Old Town merchants so remember "it takes a guild to 

put on a quilt show". 

 

Gail Ledbetter  gailledbetter@hotmail.com 

2015 Quilt Show News 

 

This month’s Philanthropy sew-in is Saturday, August 29th at the Heritage Mobile Home Park clubhouse.  
 

Come for a fun day with friends.  Hope you can make it! 
 

 Diana L. White  

Philanthropy 

mailto:gailledbetter@hotmail.com
http://hotmail.com/
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Of Interest 

 
 

Harvest of Quilts - Quilt Show 
Presented by Flying Geese Quilters Guild 

September 26 & 27, 2015 
 

The Flying Geese Quilters Guild presents its quilt show, "A Harvest of 

Quilts" (http://www.HarvestOfQuilts.com) on Saturday, September 26, 

2015, 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. & Sunday, September 27, 2015 10 a.m. - 3:30 

p.m. at SOKA University in Aliso Viejo, California. Over 300 traditional 

and non-traditional style quilts will be on display.  It brings together the 

"best of the best" in quiltmaking, with aisles of displays, retail exhibits, 

craft boutique, antique quilts display and a live quilt auction at 2 p.m. on 

Saturday.  Free parking.  $10 admission. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vMns3GCSbb0sbqU5l4gy3-I0ccMTRV7oSInMSYrZKsuFg7U0q3Ye6TIx-32g8iONWM10wha1xRLZKY8cGlDlrOar2Uo5NerlQeklxWqVTEAd2ErKGle_UC4qWl-bt-jwYXiMgOWZfekCjz6aGZIitTypsdc8d5KStGvUP5Se9HkhBvq8OXhu6A==&c=_t8VCUNwlJB6VqMBNP0lLrr3Q0eBONvKYyVGuy81u
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2015 CHALLENGES—There’s Still Time... 
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QUILT SHOW FORM 
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Forms are available on the Website 
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To advertise In this Wonderful Newsletter, 

Please contact Julie Nims  
 

juliesews2@msn.com 
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I’d Rather Be Quilt’ n  
12 Years Long-Arm Machine Quilting  

Professional Quality Work @ Affordable Prices  
Custom/Pantographs  

Pantographs Quilted Edge to Edge  
Large Pattern & Thread Selection  

Quilter’s Dream Battings (100% Cotton, 70/30, poly, wool)  
Warm & Natural Batting  
Smoke-Free Environment  

Ruth A. O’Neill  

951-699-4887 Temecula  

Please Support Our Advertisers 



Mission Statement 

Our Guild was formed in 1990 and is a non-profit organization.  

The purpose of our Guild is to promote cooperation and the  

exchange of ideas among those persons interested in or  

engaged in quilting and to further the education and  

skill levels of our members. 

Our Meeting Location 

 

Community  

Recreation Center  

at 30875 Rancho Vista 

Rd. Temecula 

 

Exit the 15 Freeway at 

Rancho California Road 

and go east. Go to Ynez 

Road and turn right. Go to 

Rancho Vista Road and 

turn left. It is 

approximately 1 ½ miles & 

on the right-hand side.  

 

Meetings are the second 

Tuesday at 7 p.m. 

Social Time 6:30 PM  

All sewers welcome. 

 
 

 Got news?  Bring it 

to your editor! 
 
 

 Retreaters:  Bring a 

Payment Installment 
 

 

 Looking ahead to 

September:  

 

    Anniversary Month 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

 

 Meeting August 11 
 
 

 

 Hold on to your 

Block of the month 

for September. 

 

 

 Bring US Vets    

donation. 
 

 

 

 
 

 Get your articles in 

no later than the 

20th of each month. 
 
 

 Board Meeting -  

Monday, August 17  

 

PMB 435 

27475 Ynez Road 

Temecula, CA 92591 

http://www. 
valleyofthemistquilters

.com/ 

Please deliver promptly to: 
Valley of the Mist 

Quilters 


